
Clyde – all the children are settling well into school. They have enjoyed the story book focus and have been 

following story maps, completing fun art activities and using puppets and masks to act out characters from 

stories. Well done to James, who has learned to do a forward roll.  

islay – have been learning about their senses; listening to different sounds and smelling plants. Thinking of 

Autumn, they have collected leaves for sorting and making squirrel pictures with leaves for the squirrels’ tails. 

Next week they are doing lots of work based on the story ’The Hungry Caterpillar’.                                                                                                        

Lomond – are learning about ’How to be an Alien called Self-Control’. They are helping an alien called Porg, 

who came into the classroom to ask if they could help him teach the aliens at his school about self-control. 

Congratulations to Joshua for being a polite, kind and friendly member of the class; and he always displays 

our school values.                                                                                                                                                                            

Nevis  – visited Cardonald College for a Sports Star Challenge. They were all fantastic participants! Well done 

to Muhammad, who is now a white belt in karate. 

Thistle -   have been working hard on their descriptive writing. They have written excellent character 

descriptions and have been focusing on improving through indiviual targets.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

         

 
 

Please remember to install our school app to your smartphones. This is an excellent way of 

ensuring good communication with families.  It is very easy to install and to 

navigate. Download the ScotEd app and then choose Sandwood Primary 

School.  

Also, remember to follow us on Twitter.  

Our website is another good place for sourcing information.                     
 www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
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As always if you require any 

further information please do 

not hesitate  to contact Mrs 

Blair (Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367 

ablair@sandwood-

pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

                                      

    Halloween                                                                                                                          

For Halloween, we will have a non-uniform day on                                                           

Friday 28th October. Pupils can wear their own clothes  (or gym kit – 

see below)to school but as per the changes we have previously put in 

place  in line with being an inclusive school, pupils are not to wear 

costumes or masks. The classes will take part in various Hallowe'en 

themed activities throughout the week with their class.                         

Memorial Day 

Also on Friday 28th October, we will celebrate our first Memorial Day for 

Mr John Kynaston.  Mr Kynaston was our inspirational Active Schools 

Co-ordinator.  Our Memorial Day theme will reflect Mr Kynaston’s 

motto of …………MORE CHILDREN, MORE ACTIVE, MORE OFTEN.                   

Pupils can wear their school PE kit on this day. 
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